
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s): 

 

Welcome to Prairie Rose School and our Nursery / Kindergarten Program for the 2025 – 2026 school year! 

This is just a quick note to inform you that you will be receiving a small package from us in mid-August with all of the 

important information you require, such as school expectations and routines, along with a pre-assigned interview time for 

you and your child to meet with the classroom teacher, take a photo and tour the room.  

 

Your 20-minute interview will be scheduled for Wednesday, Thursday or Friday morning, September 3rd – 5th and your 

child will officially start school on Monday, September 8th, 2025.  If the time you are assigned does not work for you 

or you have any other questions or concerns, please contact the office, beginning the week of September 2nd, at 204-633-

4092 and we will be happy to assist you. 

 

To help cover the cost of your child’s school supplies, we are collecting $30.00. This method helps to standardize school 
supplies and ensures that each child will have sufficient supplies for the entire school year and help cover the cost of 
special projects, presentations, cooking experience, etc. If you have more than one child at Prairie Rose, please separate 
the school supply payment per student, per classroom, as it will go towards the classroom that the student is in. Please 
note that we do not carry change; please provide the exact amount and I will provide families with a receipt.  
 

In addition, we ask that each child brings the following items labeled with their names on it:  

 1 PAIR OF INDOOR RUNNING SHOES – with WHITE, NON-MARKING soles  

(that your child is able to easily put on and take off by themself) 

 1 FULL SIZED BACKPACK OR SCHOOL BAG (No mini backpacks please, as they are used to carry their 
snack, a filled water bottle, newsletters, notes, ski pants (in winter), and schoolwork to and from school) 

 1 SET OF (WIRED) HEADPHONES (Please NO EARBUDS and/or BLUETOOTH) (for use in the computer lab 
and listening centre) 

 1 BOX OF KLEENEX 
 

School Supply payment is due before Friday, September 26, 2025. (We accept cash or cheque).  
 

I look forward to meeting you and your child during our interview and getting to know you throughout the year!  If you ever 

have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in contact with me: 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Rachelle Dawybida   

Nursery / Kindergarten Teacher 

Phone: 204-633-4092 

Email:  rdawybida@wsd1.org 
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